
MEMORANDUM  - Association of Flight Attendants-CWA, AFL-CIO 
  
To:    Board of Directors 
 
cc:     Executive Board, International Officers 
  
From:    Kevin P Creighan, International Secretary-Treasurer 
  
Subject:  BOD Meeting 2015 – Request for Nominations for the Budget Committee 
 
Date:    21 January 2015 
 
 
Dear Board Members: 
 
In accordance with the AFA-CWA Constitution and Bylaws, Article V.J.1.d., this memo 
shall serve as notice to the delegates to the Board of Directors of the four (4) vacancies 
on the Budget Committee for the meeting convening 28-30 April 2015. 
  
If you are interested in serving as a member of this Committee, please submit your name 
in writing to me by February 27, 2015.  The four (4) vacancies will be filled from the 
names received.  Please note, in addition to the individuals selected by the above-referred 
process, the members of the Finance Committee also serve on the Budget Committee. 
  
Interested delegates may submit their name to me by email: kcreighan@afanet.org or by 
fax: 202.434.1319. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

501 Third Street NW, Washington DC 20001 
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